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HB0322S02 - Non-emergency Patient Transportation Safety

Amendments

Any Fiscal Impact - no Updated 03/08/2018 12:10:53 by Shelley Wiseman
2nd Substitute HB 322 requires the use of an ambulance, but in fewer circumstances.
Specifically, the way in which PEHP is using secure transport providers would not be impacted.
As such, there would be no fiscal impact on the state. The bill could, however, potentially limit
the availability of other cost savings opportunities related to secure transport providers in the
future.



